
Trip info for your reference. 

 

If you have not submitted the online permission form, please contact the school office for the 

link. 

 

Year 6 visit to the National Memorial Arboretum 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

During the week of 13th-17th February whilst some of our year group are in France 

the rest of Y6 will be following a curriculum enrichment timetable. The purpose of 

which is to try and reflect some of the experiences the children will have in France 

back here at home. As part of this week, we will be visiting the National Memorial 

Arboretum in Staffordshire to take part in a Guided tour, an Act of Remembrance 

and some time as a school group to explore the monuments and museum ourselves. 

 

The total cost for this trip including travel, insurance & entrance fee is £27.00. Please 

pay this by Friday 9th February via SchoolMoney, you can part pay towards the 

amount providing the total payment is received by the due date.  

 

Children will need to arrive at school at 8.20am on Tuesday 13th February. They will 

need to wear sensible water-resistant walking shoes and be dressed in a warm 

waterproof coat, as we will be spending most of the day outside. Children will need 

to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle in a small rucksack/bag to carry their 

packed lunch, they will need to keep their bag with them all day! If your child is 

entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch can be provided by school, please send 

a rucksack to put it in. If this applies to your child, you will receive a text with a 

separate School Trip Packed Lunch Request online form, please complete and submit 

the form ASAP due to ordering schedules. 

 

We will be arriving back to school at around 3.50pm. Please could you let us know if 

you would like your child to walk home alone or be collected at the end of the trip. 

 

Many thanks the Y6 team. 

 


